
   

 

   

 

 

Dear Valued Employer Client, 

As Texas MedClinic (TMC) celebrates 40 years of service in providing occupational services 
and caring for the injured workers of South and Central Texas, we are grateful for your loyalty 
and trust in allowing us to care for your employees.  

TMC endeavors to provide you and your employees with top-notch medical care and customer 
service that exceeds your expectations…. In pursuit of that goal and to continually improve our 
service, we are proud to announce that we will soon be transitioning to a NEW Employer 
Results Portal. 

TMC is pleased to announce that we have selected Experity for our new Electronic Medical 
Record (EMR). Experity is the leading software and services company for on-demand healthcare 
in the U.S. urgent care market, providing an integrated operating system complete with 
electronic medical record, employer portal, practice management, billing, and patient 
engagement. 

As our team works to update your profiles and prepare for your transition to our NEW 
Employer Portal, your designated Portal Admin User will soon receive an e-mail notification 
from no_reply@employerportal.info with your new USERNAME. One of our TMC Portal 
Administrators (Anita Moreno or Annalisa Godoy) will e-mail you the TEMPORARY 
PASSWORD for your new account.  

Once you receive the notification e-mail AND the temporary password, we encourage you to 
complete your registration and reset your password. 

Below, is the link to the NEW EMPLOYER PORTAL. You will need to retain this information 
to access the new EMPLOYER PORTAL. 

https://employer.employerportal.info/Public/Login.aspx 
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 Page 2 

TMC has also prepared a web page with Training Videos and documentation that will help you 
navigate the NEW EMPLOYER PORTAL. Below, is the link to the EMPLOYER PORTAL 
Training web page…. 

https://www.texasmedclinic.com/employer-portal/ 

Our plan is to continue to maintain the TMC EMPLOYER PORTAL until the end of June of 
2023. We encourage you to use this time to download any documents that you may need from 
the TMC Employer Portal. We will send periodic reminders to ensure that you receive plenty 
of notices PRIOR to the TMC Employer Portal being shut down. 

If you have any questions about your existing or NEW EMPLOYER PORTAL account, please 
contact our team by emailing: businessdevelopment@texasmedclinic.com 

Once again, we appreciate your continued loyalty in trusting us to care for your employees. 

With kind regards, 

 

Blair Andera 

Director of Occupational Medicine Services 
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